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Dear Senators, 

 

I strongly oppose SB1521 trying to be quickly pushed through by the anti-democratic 

lawmakers in Salem. We, the people of Oregon, elect our board members to make 

decisions of what is best for our school children. This bill undermines their ability to 

do their job effectively. In my opinion, SB1521 is very wrong and must not go 

through. Our children are being indoctrinated by a pushy group of people who want to 

indoctrinate our children with their evil Marxist ideas.  

 Sincerely, 

Janet Stevens 


